
Alamance Artisans
Meeting Minutes
June 18, 2024

Anita Vigorito called the meeting to order. Thirteen members were present. She presented an 
email from Alamance Arts which gave their new board members. Our Carolyn Langley is the 
new President and Linda Reville is an Affiliate Rep. Audit books are due July 19. An affiliates’ 
Networking Reception will be held August 13, 4:30-6:30 at ACC Biotech Center. We will have an 
information table and the opportunity to meet and network with the other groups under the 
Alamance Arts umbrella. Let Anita know if you would like to attend.

Mary Archer gave the Treasurer’s report. We have a bank balance of $11,804.15.

Deb Barnett reminded us of the available space at Captain White House. We would like to have 
1 more artist for July and still have openings for other months. Let her know if you’re interested. 
Coordination of delivering your works needs to be with Ada Brown.

Wayne Drumheller reported that 4 paid registrations have been received for the Festival of Arts, 
Books & Fine Craft.

Lane Watson reported that Art Above Main will open to the public June 28.

Lionell Spooner of NuHaiku presented the program.

The next meeting will be August 20 and will be our Pot Luck.

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito


